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This proposed legislation, as well as Measure 114 does nothing to prevent criminals 

acquiring guns, but will keep law abiding citizens from buying guns. Oregon already 

has strict gun laws that INFRINGE upon our God given and Constitutionally protected 

right to buy firearms. But this is worse! 

 

Requiring a safety /training class that you cannot get, requiring another FBI 

background check that agency says it WON’T perform to get a permit TO EXERCISE 

A RIGHT GUARANTEED BY THE CONSTITUTION, both Federal and State is both 

unconstitutional and UnAmerican! And to top it off, this legislation as well as 114 

requires law enforcement agencies to issue these permits without any guidance OR 

FUNDING! 

Typical of Oregon Democrats. 

Between military and law enforcement time I’ve spent  just short of 40 years 

protecting ALL rights for ALL Americans. And what thanks do I get? 

A STATE trying to strip me of my God given rights! I’d prefer you just said “ Thank 

you” and left law abiding citizens alone! 

If anyone tried to require a permit to exercise ANY OTHER RIGHT there would be 

outrage, as there should be! 

This measure and 114 effectively outlaw the sale of firearms in Oregon because it’s 

IMPOSSIBLE to meet the standards to GET the permit required because there is no 

way to get the non existent classes and live fire testing… but you know that. That’s 

the REAL goal of this measure… outlaw firearms purchases. 

 

 


